
Newsroom 
April 27, 2022
1
min  
General News

Richard Sevcik Quoted in Reuters—Out-of-Town Law Firms Flock to
New Chicago Tower

Perkins Coie Partner Richard Sevcik was quoted in an article, "Out-of-Town Law Firms Flock to New Chicago
Tower", in Reuters. The article discusses another law firm moving into the building Perkins Coie's Chicago
office is located in, the Bank of America Tower. The building opened in late 2020 and now hosts at least five
law firms.

"From logistics or geographic standpoint, it just makes a lot of sense," said Richard Sevcik, who leads Perkins
Coie's office. "That's why you're seeing a lot of new buildings going up in this area."

Read the full article on Reuters.
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